
The Savings Working Group recommendations to the Corporate Scrutiny Committee

Ref Title Recommendation

DaCh4
Reduce the publicity budget of
Elector Registration

The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is to scrutinise what effect will the
proposal have on our ability to ensure the statutory
responsibility to register electors.

SaG6 Research and Analytics

The Working Group states that the proposal should
be deferred until the impact of service cuts are
clear and to develop a business case to keep the
unit as it is.

C25
Stop providing the out of hours
systems support services

The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is what effect the proposal will have on
the ability of the relevant services to maintain
service provision out of hours when the systems
fail.

OED Adult Service proposals

A timescale for delivery and robust project plans
need to be in place to ensure delivery of the
proposals, the Corporate Scrutiny Committee
should be aware and make note of this.

OED13 Amend contracts with providers
It is recommended that further information on the
impact should be presented to the Corporate
Scrutiny Committee.

Rh9
Cessation of Non-statutory
Functions - Pest Control
Services

The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is to ensure clarity on the true impact of
the main options, considering the following
questions:

- If the fee was increased to cover service
provision costs, would it be competitive with
the private sector?

- What impact would there be of a fee
increase on Council services?

Rh11,
Rh12
a
Rh27

Reduction by 10% of Public
Protection Service Unit budgets
(3 stages)

The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is to ensure clarity on the true impact of
the proposals after implementation.

Rh16
Advertising planning applications
in the press

The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is to ensure clarity on the potential
impact that the proposal will have on the
democratic process.



Ref Title Recommendation

PB1 Procurement
The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is to ensure the right balance between
saving money and keeping the benefits locally.

PB24
New Procedure for Replacing
Lamps

The recommendation to the Corporate Scrutiny
Committee is to compare the proposal to the
current arrangements (bulk change) to ensure we
are making the right decision. Bulk change
arrangements were put in place to save money.

A5 Nursery Education Savings
It is recommended that further information on the
impact should be presented to the Corporate
Scrutiny Committee.

Proposals to be implemented in 2015/16


